15th November, 2017.

Dear KS1 Parents.

Infant Nativity – "A King is Born" Monday and Tuesday 4th and 5th December

You are warmly invited to attend the Infant Nativity which is taking place on Monday 4th and Tuesday 5th December at 2 pm in the school hall. If you would like to attend, please complete and return the attached form by Friday 1st December. We will have to restrict parents to 2 seats for obvious reasons.

As our infants have worked so hard on their Nativity, we would ask that parents of pre-school age children are mindful of their noise levels and temporarily remove them from the hall if necessary.

As in previous years the Nativity will be filmed and DVD's are available to purchase at the reduced cost of £10 each. If you would like to order one or more copies of the DVD please complete and return the attached form, together with the money, by Friday 8th December. There will be the option to purchase a Blue Ray Disc after Christmas, details of how to order this will be inside the DVD box.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs. L. Briggs.

PHOTOGRAPHY AND RECORDING

During school events such as assemblies and performances of the Infant Nativity and Junior Carol Service and Junior Production, parents and <u>carers will not be permitted to take</u> <u>photographs, video or record children taking part</u>. This is to protect those children who are not allowed to have their images taken and because last year photographs of children whose permission was not sought prior to the event, ended up on social media networks and I had to have them removed. Don't worry!!! I don't want to deprive you of celebrating these land mark events for your children, so the following will take place:

Children who are not permitted to be captured on film or recorded will be escorted out of the hall at the end of the performance or assembly and then there will be a short period when the rest of the children can be photographed. Staff will also take a wide selection of photographs at dress rehearsals and practices which will become available on the web site to be downloaded. The school will however have proprietary rights and permission must be sought from us for their use other than for family records. No photographs of children other than your own should be posted on any social media site without permission from parties with parental rights. DVDS will also be available to buy for both Christmas events and the school will contact parents and carers on an individual basis in accordance with agreed procedures.

INFANT NATIVITY

I would like to reserve the following seats for the Infant Nativity
Monday 4 th December seat/s
Tuesday 5 th December seat/s
NameDate
PLEASE RETURN YOUR SLIP BY FRIDAY 1st DECEMBER.
Please note that due to limited space we can only reserve 2 places per family.
NATIVITY DVD
I would like to purchase copy/copies of the Infant Nativity DVD's at a cost of £10 each.
NameContact No
Address
Child linkClass
I enclose the sum of £
SignedDate
Please return your order and money by Friday 8 th December.

Cheques should be made payable to St. Joseph's Catholic Primary School